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Hello and welcome to the November 2021 edition of PC Update.

It’s an interesting issue, with our feature articles being on the various types of solid state drives available
today and how to understand Interner speeds, which is important as NBN speed tiers increase. From The
Conversation, and following on from last month’s montly meeting topic, we also have an article on how
safe your information is online.

Our member fiction section has expanded this month. As well as a now regular contribution from George
Wright, we have one from Tim McQueen as well. For the first time in a few months, Tim has also reviewed
a book.

And as usual we have our regular segments of DOTW Winners, Yammer Highlights and the East SIG
Report.

Thanks to all our club contributors, and I hope you enjoy the issue!
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